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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     # 12-2084     
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: October 2, 2012 
  
TITLE: Motion to approve extension of miscellaneous contract renewals  

 

Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the extensions of the contracts that 
expire during January, February, March 2013, and one from October 2012, and authorize 
the proper City officials to execute all necessary documents, contingent upon each 
respective vendor agreeing to the extension. 
 
Background 
Each quarter staff presents a list of quarterly extensions of miscellaneous contracts to the 
City Commission for approval.  All contracts listed in Exhibit 1 have previously been 
approved by the Commission and are now being presented for approval for the new 
contract extension period. 
 
Purchases are made on an as-needed basis and charged to individual budgets per 
available funds and is in accordance with unit and bid pricing through the competitive bid 
process. 
 
Resource Impact 
There is a fiscal impact to the City.  Funding is contingent upon approval and 
appropriation of the FY 2013 budget. 

 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – List of contract renewals 
 

 
Prepared By:  Kirk W. Buffington, Deputy Director of Finance 
 
Department Director:  Douglas R. Wood, Finance 
 


